
 
June 25, 2018 
 
 
Mr. Patrick Wilson 
Senior Vice President 
Little League Baseball and Softball 
539 U.S. Highway 15 
P.O. Box 3485 
Williamsport, PA  17701-0485 
 
 
Dear Mr. Wilson, 
 
Due to the extreme mechanical changes that a batting helmet undergoes during the addition of a “c-
flap” or other add-on face protector (removal of foam, drilling additional holes into the protective shell, 
adding hardware) and the uncontrolled means by which these face protectors are applied, CHAMPRO 
does not approve of the addition of a “c-flap” or other add-on face protector to its batting helmets that 
are SEI-certified to meet the NOCSAE standard.  Any such addition of a face protector or other helmet 
add-on to our H4 SEI-certified batting helmet will void the certification of the helmet to the NOCSAE 
standard, along with our warranty.   
 
The only add-on components that are currently approved for use with our H4 SEI-certified batting 
helmet are the H4FM face protector for baseball and the H4FMS face protector for softball, which are 
each models that are SEI-certified to meet the NOCSAE standard when paired with an H4 helmet of 
any size. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Megan Hunt 
CHAMPRO Sports 
Product Safety & Compliance Manager 
 


